August 2017
Dear Fifth Grade Parents,
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This fall, fifth grade students will have the opportunity to participate in Eco Week. Eco Week is scheduled for Wednesday, September 13, through Friday, September 15, (including overnight stays Wednesday and Thursday).  For these days, students from the Mountain Schools will ride a bus to Pingree Park, located northwest of Fort Collins and spend time studying the environment. 
Our trip will focus on an array of objectives for students and give them a unique opportunity to learn mountain ecology in a remote alpine setting. Students will hike and study subjects including fire ecology, stream ecology, geology, weather, wilderness navigation, teambuilding, high ropes course, and ecosystem interaction.  In addition, the trip is designed to foster student confidence and independence.  
During Eco Week, the safety and well-being of your student is top priority.  Moreover, I thank you for understanding that Eco Week is intended for students and school support staff only.  If you are not comfortable with your student’s participation without your parental presence, please contact me at your earliest convenience so that other arrangements can be made.  I will plan alternative activities for your student to complete either at home or at school.
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This year the cost of transportation is being covered by a grant through the Bohemian Foundation.  The cost for facilities usage, ropes course, lodging, and meals at Pingree, approximately $88.00 per student, will be covered through the school and our extraordinary PTO. 
Please fill out the forms attached and return them to school by Wednesday, September 6.  Please read and carefully fill out all forms completely. Note that students will need a doctor’s permission to take any type of medication (even aspirin). In addition, please review the Eco Week equipment list. (One very important piece of equipment, that parents and students should discuss right away, is a good sturdy, well broken in, pair of shoes for hiking.)

I am really looking forward to an awesome Eco Week experience this year with this great group of kids. Please contact me with any questions you have as soon as possible.

Sincerely,

David Maynard
Fourth/Fifth Grade Teacher

488-6588
Email: dmaynard@psdschools.org

